
                                                            Trustees meeting 

                                                 October 5, 2021 

Attendance: Chris Wilson, Don Workman, Luisa Gladu, Rita Fasci, Jerry Rivard, Cliff 
Schilling, Carol Rivard, Pastor Lee 

Finance: Don Workman reported there is a Morgan Stanley Fund that needs to be 
reviewed with the broker. He will set up a time to get together. Chris reported 
there is no longer a checkbook for the Book of Remembrance fund. There is only a 
statement account. Looking at the accounting fund balance report, there are a 
few accounts that need to be dissolved and the money needs to go to the general 
fund. Finance committee will look into it.  

Bill Thibodeau submitted a statement for the work he paid for that has been done 
at the parsonage. Total amount $993.75 

Inspection of the parsonage: Chris met with the DS and pastor Nefler, Pastor and 
Mrs. Lee. The inspection went fine. We received a 4.5 out of 5 ranking.  

Selling or keeping the parsonage: Tim Krauss advised Chris that the trust clause t 
extends to the parsonage. Conference would acquire all properties. What is our 
incentive to keep up the properties? Many churches are going to the global 
church. At this time we will not be forming a sub committee to look at the pros 
and cons of owning the parsonage. 

Building Groups: All groups are following all the safety protocols. 7th Day 
Adventists said they mailed their donations. The office had not received them. 

Brian’s Angels is doing well. They want to add more storage racks to the storage 
room.  

Nick Valenti will be using the kitchen to prepare food for his food truck.  

Chris and Jerry tried to pull up the tiles in the music room. Chris rented a 
machine. Painting of the walls has been completed 

Respectfully Submitted, Carol Rivard 


